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Chiro-for-Kids  

We had over 115 children from 7-days-old to high school, 

get checked and adjusted for our school holiday’s kids’ 

week. There are a lot of ‘colouring in’ entries for our 

competition, and we are still trying to decide on the 

winners. The results will be posted in November. 

Annual 

Carnival ‘Loud’ Shirt Competition 

This year we have to give credit to the newcomer Dr Tara for 

stepping up her efforts after she saw the level of competition. 

Brooke made a special effort with a nice purple tropical number 

and Sue takes out the lead with a pair of jeans decorated to (not) 

match her loud shirt. It is always fun to brighten up the week for 

carnival.   
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Carnival of  Flowers 2015 

Dr Hart was in the Carnival parade this year on his 

sidecar.  He decorated it with the hanging baskets that 

Helen gave us for the front veranda. He hopes he 

waved at all the right times and was seen by many. 

Anniversaries 

September marks a special day for chiropractic and for Dr 

Tracy. The 18th September 1895 was said to be the first 

chiropractic adjustment in Davenport Iowa, on a janitor 

named Harvey Lillard. 18th September 1995, Dr Tracy was 

first registered as a chiropractor in QLD (exactly 100 years 

later). 

Birthdays 

Dr Hart had a special birthday in September. We had a group lunch at 

the office and a special birthday cake (Carrot cake by Dr Sandie) and 

was decorated with a 3-wheeled bike which was organised by Sue. 

Dr Chan’s birthday was a bit more low-key and we had lunch at a local 
café.   
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Staff  Update 
Dr Hart 

 

Dr Hart had his 80th birthday in 
September. It brought some reflections on 
the future. He realised that there is a 
limited number of years left - somewhere 
between two, if the funeral notices are to 
be believed, and twenty. The main 
reflection is to enjoy each day as if it is the 
last. He is also is wondering who is out 
there looking after him. While riding his 
sidecar, the third wheel came off, 
fortunately while travelling very slowly. If it 
had happened while going fast, it might 
have spelt the end for the oldest 
chiropractor in Toowoomba. Apparently 
modern alloy wheels require much firmer 
tightening than the older steel wheels…. 
Dr Hart works Mondays and Thursdays. 

Dr Tracy

 

Dr Tracy had fun with the loud shirt 
competition this year and managed to 
take a few photos. It is a pretty time of 
year with the Cherry blossom just at the 
end of carnival.  It is always a challenge 
to get all the chiropractors in the same 
place at the same time but we managed 
it for Dr Chantal’s birthday this year.  
Look out for the new photo of the 
building with the new red roof and 
cherry blossom in flower.  Dr Tracy will 
be away with Glen for a few weeks in 
October doing a road trip from Cairns to 
Toowoomba and then, Sydney and 
Melbourne. 
Dr Tracy works Mondays, Tuesdays, 
Wednesdays and Saturdays. 

    

Dr Chan

 

Dr Chan has been busy editing photos 
and editing text for her first book "Wings 
for Conservation". She is self-publishing 
and has a great team collaborating on the 
project. She has a trip to Bali to visit her 
brother Jason in October. Jason is 
suggesting they hike up one of the 
volcanos there but she's a little dubious 
after her recent volcano experience in 
Chile.  
Dr Chan works Fridays and Saturdays. 

Dr Tara 

 

Dr Tara has been amazed by all of 
Toowoomba flowers and particularly 
how pretty KCC's cherry blossom is - 
she can't wait for the big magnolia tree 
to bloom! September was busy with a 
seminar in Sydney and a refreshing 
mini-break in Montville. 
Congratulations on 12 months with 
KCC. 
Dr Tara works Tuesday through 
Saturday every week. 

    

Dr Sandie

 

Dr Sandie had a lovely trip to Sydney and 
got to hear eminent paediatric 
chiropractors speak. On her way home to 
Toowoomba, she made a detour to pick 
up her sister and niece from Cowra. Dr 
Sandie also enjoyed a train ride down to 
Spring Bluff during the Carnival of 
Flowers.   
 
Dr Sandie works Wednesday morning, 
Friday afternoon and Saturday morning. 

Sue 

 

Sue had a lovely reunion with her 
Ancient History teacher from school last 
month. She is one of those remarkable 
people that really make an impact on 
your life. From the very first lesson, she 
had instilled a passion for Egypt in 
Sue's mind and was determined she 
would go there one day (which she did 
years later). This particular teacher still 
takes groups on Archaeological digs 
around the world. 

    

Natalie 

 

Natalie always enjoys Spring!! Annually, 
she sells flowers at the Toowoomba Wine 
and Food Festival with Maree (who 
worked at KCC in the past).  
Each year she gets to see familiar faces, 
and it really warms her heart... Thanks to 
the patients that stop to say hello. 

Ὲ 

 

Brooke 

 

Brooke has had a very eventful month 
marking three months since starting at 
Kennedy Chiropractic Centre. It only 
feels like yesterday since I was being 
interviewed for the position. It has been 
great fun being a part of the Carnival 
Loud shirt week. The kids colouring 
competition has been a great success. 
So many great colouring in pages. We 
look forward to congratulating the 
winners! 

    

Ellen 

 

 
 
Ellen has had a busy few weeks training and getting ready for an 8.5km trail run in 
Brisbane with her two sisters. She was amazed at the size of some of the hills they 
expected her to run up but is very proud of her efforts. She had an exciting week of 
adjusting during the kid’s week here at the office and is now working with Dr Tracy to get 
ready to head back to Melbourne and sit her final exams. 
 
Thanks Ellen for joining us for your clinic placement we look forward to graduation photos. 
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Kennedy Chiropractic Centre - Calendar and hours 
Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:00pm 

Tuesday 
8am-11am 
2pm-5:30pm 

Wednesday 
8am ï12pm 
2pm ï5:30pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-3:30pm 

Friday 
7:30am-12pm 
2pm-6:30pm 

Saturday 
8am-11am 

October 2015 
   1 October 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

2 October 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

3 October 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

5 October 

Closed 

Labour Day 

Holiday 

6 

Dr Tara  

Dr Chantal 

7 

Dr Tara  

Dr Sandie 

Dr Chantal 

8 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

9 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

10 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

12 

Dr Hart 

Dr Sandie 

13 

Dr Tara  

Dr Sandie 

 

14 

Dr Tara  

Dr Sandie 

15 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

16 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

17 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

19 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

20 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

21 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

22 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

23 

Dr Tracy 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

24 

Dr Tracy 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

26 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

27 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

28 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

29 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

30 

Dr Tracy 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

31 Halloween 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

November 2015 
Monday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:00pm 

Tuesday 
8am-11am 
2pm-5:30pm 

Wednesday 
8am ï12pm 
2pm ï5:30pm 

Thursday 
8am-12pm 
2pm-3:30pm 

Friday 
7:30am-12pm 
2pm-6:30pm 

Saturday 
8am-11am 

2 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

3 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Melbourne Cup 

4 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

5 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

6 

Dr Tracy 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

7 

Dr Tracy 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

9 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

10 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

11 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

12 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

13 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

14 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

16 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

17 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

18 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

19 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

20 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

21 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

23 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

24 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

25 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

26 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

27 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

28 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

30 

Dr Hart 
Dr Tracy 

1 December 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

2 December 

Dr Tara  

Dr Tracy 

Dr Sandie 

3 December 

Dr Hart  

Dr Tara 

 

4 December 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

5 December 

Dr Chantal 

Dr Tara 

Dr Sandie 

 

Want an appointment? 
Phone: 07 46391060 or email: healthy@kennedychiro.com 

Weôre on the Web! www.kennedychiro.com 

or follow us on facebook https://www.facebook.com/KennedyChiropractic 

mailto:healthy@kennedychiro.com
http://www.kennedychiro.com/
https://www.facebook.com/KennedyChiropractic

